
VATTEROTT TO SPONSOR MO KOFC STATE SOFTBALL TOURNAMENT 

JUNE 25TH & 26TH, 2016 

 

 

 

Harvester Knights of Columbus along with St. Paul Knights of Columbus are pleased to announce that 

Vatterott College will be a major tournament sponsor for the 2016 state softball tournament. Each team 

that is represented at the tournament will be eligible to direct a $2,500 donation to a qualified 

charitable organization of their choice if they are selected via random drawing. A total of two teams will 

be selected at the Friday evening social event held at the St. Paul Knights of Columbus club on June 24th.  

 

If your council has two teams entered in either of the tournament divisions, they will have two entrants 

in the drawing. If your council has three teams in the tournament, they will have three entrants in the 

drawing. The sole purpose of this generous sponsorship is to encourage council participation in the 

tournament. 

 

 

 

Registration Information: 

www.harvesterkofc.org 

Bryanbreneman@hotmail.com 

 

 

Venue for 2016 tournament: 

Ozzie Smith Sports Complex 

TR Hughes Blvd.  

O’Fallon, MO. 63366 

 

  


